From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 09 August 2022 12:12
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Camden Web Site down for objections 2022/2255/P

Please upload to 2022/2255/P

Patrick Marfleet
Principal Planning Officer

| flin &S]

Subject: Camden Web Site down for objections

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Patrick,

| have been asked to pass the follow on to you because the Camden Web Site won’t accept objections on the Great
Ormond Street at the moment. It just shows an error page.

Rob Lewis

Dear Camden Council,

Objection: 2022/2255

I am Ukrainian refugee who will be living at 5 Queen Square with my 5 year old son Andrii for the next few years.

| am very worried about the plans by Great Ormond Street Hospital.

The scheme is totally wrong for a Conservation Area.

However, my biggest worry is that | understand that the hospital plans for THOUSANDS of 30 ton lorries to go up
and down the small residential streets of Lamb Conduit Street, Great Ormond Street and Queen Square. There will

be many 30 ton lorries every hour - IN SCHOOL HOURS.

This creates a HUGE danger for the many children who live in the area, or walk to and from school, as well as the
thousands of kids who come to the hospital every month.
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The lorries must stay on a major road, like a B-Road, surely, to protect the children.
So please can the scheme be changed to keep the lorries away from the children?

Or there will be terrible accidents for sure.

If you allow this access plan to go through children will be killed, and it will look very bad for the Hospital and for

Camden Council - as everyone is very aware of these risks. There have been too many deaths on Camden’s roads
already.

It doesn’t seem like the plans have taken into account the children, which is wrong.

Best,

Yuliia Pykhtina




